
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 June 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
GCSE PE Rock Climbing Trip  
 
The Physical Education Department have arranged a rock-climbing trip in September 2021 for GCSE 
students. This trip is being offered as an opportunity for those students who do not currently have 
three sports (at least one being an individual sport) to be assessed in. The intensive course will take 
place at the Kent Scouts Activity Centre, Lower Grange Farm, Maidstone.  
 
The trip will run from Monday to Wednesday.  The first two days are training days, with assessments 
taking place on the Wednesday.  On these days, students will need to arrive at school by 7.45am 
and will return at around 4pm, with an earlier return time on their assessment day. Students will be 
expected to return to normal lessons on their return on the Wednesday. 
 
The cost of the trip is £90.  If you would like your child to have the opportunity to attend, a deposit of 
£45 will be required by 17 June, via ParentPay. The balance of the trip will be payable by 3 
September.  Unfortunately, any cancellation within two weeks of the trip cannot be refunded.  
 
A student will not be excluded from this trip if, due to financial hardship, parents or carers are unable 
to contribute. If this is applicable, or if you experience any difficulty accessing your ParentPay 
account, please contact the Finance Department on financequeries@wealdgs.org.  
 
Please feel free to contact me via email on agibson@wealdgs.org if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss A Gibson 
Deputy Head of PE  
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